
hello

Next Meeting

Kent Learning Disability Partnership 
Board – 14th July 2015



The next meeting is being held on the 13th

October 2015 in Sessions House, Maidstone

When is the next meeting?



At 12.00 noon we will meet in the Stone Hall 
for lunch and the presentation of the Kent 
Learning Disability Partnership awards. 

What will be happening?



These awards will be hosted by:

Paul Carter, Leader of Kent County
Council

And

Sam Holman, Joint Chair of the Kent 
Learning Disability Partnership Board

What will be happening?
(continued)



From 2.00 pm to 4.30 pm we will meet in the 
Lecture Theatre to hear from the District 
Partnership Groups.

Each of the groups will tell the Board about 
work they have done in the past
year and what their plans are
for next year.

What will be happening?
(continued)



We are currently writing to the Kent 
Members of Parliament (MPs) to see if they 
would like to come to the awards and Board 
meeting.

We are also asking if the MPs
would like to present an award

What else?



We still have until the 24th July to nominate 
someone for an award.

All information, copies of the forms and the 
online nomination form can be found on the 
Kent Learning Disability website.

www.kentldpb.org.uk

Reminder



The following meeting will be in February 
2016.

We need to think about what we will need to 
talk about at this meeting.

Does anyone have any ideas or
items they would like to talk
about?

Following meeting



Any questions?



bye


